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ABC of Wisconsin congratulates Tom Tiffany on 
7th Congressional District primary win 

  
MADISON, Feb. 19, 2020 — Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC) of Wisconsin 
issued the following statement from President John Mielke, congratulating state Sen. Tom 
Tiffany, who received more than 57% of the vote in his 7th Congressional District primary 
win over Jason Church on Feb. 18: 

"On behalf of our nearly 900 member companies, I would like to congratulate Sen. Tiffany 
on his primary victory," Mielke said. "His common-sense approach to free enterprise on the 
state level is something we need more of in Washington, especially with the emergence of 
so many anti-worker, anti-business proposals we've been seeing lately." 

ABC of Wisconsin endorsed Tiffany in December. Tiffany will face Tricia Zunker in the 
special election on May 12. 
 
Associated Builders and Contractors is a national construction industry trade association established in 
1950 that represents more than 21,000 members. Founded on the merit shop philosophy, ABC and its 
69 chapters help members develop people, win work and deliver that work safely, ethically and profitably 
for the betterment of the communities in which ABC and its members work. The Wisconsin Chapter, 
based out of Madison, is the largest in the country with 895 members in 2019. Visit us at abcwi.org.    
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